Administration Building
7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools ’ 708-771-8282

June 14, 2018

Jim Cupples VIA E-MAIL TO: jcupples@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Cupples:

On June 12, 2018, the School District received your request for records, as follows:

1) Who the current superintendent is:

RESPONSE: Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.

2) When the current superintendent contract is due to end:

RESPONSE: June 30, 2021.

3) What the length of the current superintendent contract is:
RESPONSE: The current contract is five years in length.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under the
Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

zepaen |

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent



From: Jim Cupples jimcupples@gmail.com

Subject: FOIA - Superintendent term start/end; length of contract

Date: June 12, 2018 at 11:38 AM
To: CondonE@district90.org

Hello,
My name is Jim Cupples and | am doing research on school boards in lllinois.
Can you tell me;
1) Who the current superintendent is;
2) When the current superintendent contract is due to end; and
3) What the length of the current superintendent contract is, using terms of years

This is part of a nationwide effort to look at school boards across the country, so there is nothing of particular interest in your district.
We are coliecting this data for every school district.

Thank you, and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Best,

Jim Cupples
(541) 999-0997



